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Dear Industry Representative: 

We posted Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Draft Advisory Circular (AC) l50/5210-XX, 
Performance Specification for Airport Vehicle Runway Incursion Warning Systems (RIWS), for 
your review. This AC provides a performance specification for airport vehicle runway incursion 
warning system (R1WS) equipment. 

This is a new draft Advisory Circular. Reviewers should read the entire document and submit 
and provide justification for comments, including any suggested modifications. We may revise 
the final document as a result of comments received and further review by the Office of Airport 
Safety and Standards. 

Please use the provided comments matrix to submit your comments. We have posted the 
comments matrix and a PDF version of the draft advisory circular on the FAA website at 
hnp:/lwww.faa.gov/ airoortslresourcesldraft advisory circulars/. Send completed comments 
matrices to Mark Sedarous at Mark.Sedarous@faa.gov. 

We will consider comments received by August 27, 2012 for inclusion in the advisory circular. 

Sincerely, 

Office of Aif1)Ort Safety 
and Standards 

800 Independence Ave .• SW 
Washington, DC 20591 

Ha 
ohn R. Dermody, P.E. 

Manager, Airport Engineering Division 


